
From the
Freighthouse
SLORRM eNews

NOTE:  There is no Parlor Car Chat scheduled for December 12th, December
26th or January 2nd. 

ALSO:  Due to the Covid situation, all events scheduled at the Museum
through the end of 2020 have been cancelled.  We hope to return to our

regularly scheduled events in 2021.

FILLMORE AND WESTERN RAILWAY 
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SATURDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2020 
10:00am PST 

Presenter: Jamie Foster 
In March of 2014, a small group from the Friends of the SMVRR visited the

Fillmore and Western Railway (FWRy) for a day of exploring and a train ride. 
We'll revisit their trip via slides and commentary as they checked out all

manner of equipment around the property, rode one of their Weekend Scenic
Tours from Fillmore to Santa Paula and back, explored downtown Santa Paula

a bit, and stopped at the Loose Caboose Garden Center (where Matteo,
pictured above at the FWRy, thoroughly enjoyed the koi, birds, turtles, etc.) 
FYI, the Fillmore and Western Railway is running various holiday excursion

tours Thursday - Sunday throughout December 2020. 
For this session, video and audio are highly recommended in order to see the

photos and graphics as well as hear the commentary. 
Join the talk by using this link:  

https://slorrm.com/parlor-car-chats.html 
or go to our website:  www.slorrm.com. 

Audio only:  Dial-in number (U.S.) (727) 731-9003



SKUNK TRAIN RAILBIKES 
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 19th, 2020 

10:00 am PST 
Presenter:  Gary See 

The Skunk Train (California Western Railway) has run from Fort Bragg to
Willits for more than 100 years, but has been cut in two since the latest tunnel
collapse at milepost 3.6 in 2016.  While the railroad continues to try to secure
funds to reopen the line, they have built custom "rail-bikes" and take groups of
riders on a 7 mile bike ride up into the redwoods.  You peddle your way up the

canyon and back but battery operated motors provide assistance when
needed.  Gary and Pam See took the trip last year.  During this session, Gary
and Pam will share photos and video clips of their trip and discuss this totally

different way to "ride the rails".   
For this session, video and audio are highly recommended in order to see the

photos and graphics as well as hear the commentary. 



Join the talk by using this link:  
https://slorrm.com/parlor-car-chats.html 
or go to our website:  www.slorrm.com. 

Audio only:  Dial-in number (U.S.) (727) 731-9003

SWANTON PACIFIC RAILROAD 
SATURDAY, JANUARY 9, 2021 

10:00 am PST 
Presenter:  Charlie Crabb 

Details coming...

BECOME A MEMBER AND SUPPORT THE MUSEUM 

Annual memberships are just $36 a year for individuals and $60 for families
(prorated for new memberships).  You can become a lifetime member for

$1000 or, if you are 62 or older, only $600.  Support the history of railroading
on the Central Coast.  Contact Diane at media@slorrm.com or call 805-548-

1894 for information.  Note the Museum is temporarily closed. 
 

MEMBERS:  Do you like railroad history?  Are you a modeler?  Do you like to
work on equipment or talk to people?  We can use many different talents. 

Contact Diane at media@slorrm.com or call 805-548-1894.  Note the
Museum is temporarily closed.
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